
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th May 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reception would like to invite their dads, or another special man such as Grandad or Uncle, for a 

Father’s Day celebration and activities afternoon on Wednesday 15th June 2016 at 2.00pm.  We 

will share a story and some thoughts on how important fathers are to us all. Please note that it is 

only one adult per child invited. 

 

On the afternoon of Wednesday 15th June 2016, please sign in through the office where you will 

be directed to the school hall.  

 

Could you please return the reply slip below by Wednesday 8th June 2016 via email indicating 

who will be attending the afternoon. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth    Miss J Greenwood     Mrs Woods    Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Teacher    Higher Level Teaching Assistant   Teaching Assistant   Head Teacher  

 

 Father’s Day Afternoon-Wednesday 15th June 2016 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________  

I can/cannot attend the Father’s Day afternoon on Wednesday 15th June 2016. 

The name of the adult attending: _______________________________________ 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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